August 31, 2016

TO: Ms. Elaine Kohrman, Forest Supervisor,
Cibola National Forest
2113 Osuna Rd., NE
Albuquerque, NM 87113
A B £ VA £ D
Re: Cibola National Forest Land and Resource Management Plan , Response to
Preliminary Draft Plan, Maps, Draft Wilderness Evaluation and Related
Documents

Dear Ms. Kohrman:

Attached with this cover letter are 1061 letters from the public that support the
proposed Cibola National Forest Citizens Conservation Proposal dated September
25, 2015 and in support of the comments submitted today (August 31, 2016) from
10 conservation and recreation organizations

(Albuquerque Wildlife Federation * Back Country Horsemen of New Mexico * Defenders
of Wildlife * Great Old Broads for Wilderness — Rio Grande Broadband * New Mexico
Backcountry Hunters and Anglers * New Mexico Sportsmen * New Mexico Wilderness
Alliance * New Mexico Wildlife Federation * Rio Grande Chapter of the Sierra Club * The
Wilderness Society)

in regard to the Cibola National Forest Land and Resource Management Plan,
Response to Preliminary Draft Plan, Maps, Draft Wilderness Evaluation and
Related Documents.
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Oscér Simpson

State Chair — New Mexico Sportsmen

Public Lands/Legislative Chair- Back Country Horsemen of New Mexico
3320 12 ST NW

Albuquerque, NM 87107

505-345-0117





